
Good afternoon Mr. Shoemaker, 

I appreciate your patience with getting in contact with me. I was hoping to talk to you on Thursday
but unfortunately client needs arose prior to my available time to call. I was able to leave you a
voicemail. My name is Daniel and I am a masters level social work school-based intern with
Centerstone. Since August 2020, I have been developing the skills to provide therapy services for
clients in Bradley County Schools. In addition to doing therapy one-on-one I also had the
opportunity to support the Trek Program at Goal Academy: which included implementing an anger
management/ social emotional learning psycho educational group alongside a seasoned therapist
from Centerstone. 

Using google slides, I have been developing an 8 lesson curriculum on anger management and
social emotional learning for teachers at Goal Academy to have access to post graduation. I was
wanting to get your thoughts on the possibility of sharing with the school board the importance of
SEL and how to disburse the information. Attached is an infographic that supports the power of
emotional intelligence that I created. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel J. Varela

 

From: Todd Shoemaker <toshoemaker@bradleyschools.org> 
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 11:01:04 AM 
To: Daniel Varela 
Subject: [ext] RE: [ext]
 
I will not be available of Friday. If you could call in the afternoon on Wednesday or Thursday that would be
good. I should be available any time after 2:00 on those two days.
 

Re: [ext] RE: [ext]
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This message was sent with high importance.
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Download  

The Power of EI.pdf
1 MB
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https://webmail.southern.edu/owa/service.svc/s/GetFileAttachment?id=AAMkADcyY2ZjMDVkLWMyYjAtNDYwNi1hNjM3LTNjZGE2ZDg4OWUyOQBGAAAAAADGfbxPierLQ4VnRQj5XA3LBwDNAICn5jpmRIx0VQDnTcKFAAAAYM%2BeAAC1%2FxExgSL%2FQrw9GsR4C2YOAAJ5Lr74AAABEgAQANNsK5o7fs9HkTdCdA3hrdg%3D&X-OWA-CANARY=A25es07urE6b8FWGaUgFfUCscQqOAtkIKXQKB5fCdLqARUNdpRUtKTxuY2DWMZhBCoylaG1eTgw.&isDocumentPreview=True


Thank you,
 
Todd Shoemaker
 
From: Daniel Varela <vareladaniel@southern.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 7:02 PM 
To: Todd Shoemaker <toshoemaker@bradleyschools.org> 
Subject: Re: [ext]
 
Hello Mr. Shoemaker, 
 
Would you be available to speak some time Friday afternoon at 12:15p? I appreciate your
collaboration. I look forward to our conversation. 
 
Daniel J. Varela

From: Todd Shoemaker <toshoemaker@bradleyschools.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 9:28:56 AM 
To: Daniel Varela 
Subject: [ext]
 
Mr. Varela,
 
I am Todd Shoemaker the Secondary Supervisor for Bradley County Schools. I was given your email and
asked to contact you in reference to your topic on emotional intelligence. I can be reached at 423-476-0620.
 
Thank you,
 
Todd Shoemaker
Secondary Supervisor
Bradley County Schools
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